Careers in Student Affairs Month Schedule of Events
· Information Table at the Union-
· Table will be at the Union October 6th, 7th, 13th and 14th from 11-1 by the Cafeteria. (October 6th and 7th is also the Service Learning Fair. We are hoping to have more student traffic on these days). Student Affairs staff will volunteer to sit at the table during this time. 
· Distribute handouts regarding Student Affairs as a profession and Student Affairs information 
· Have a visual display that promotes Student Affairs as a profession by featuring FHSU Student Affairs Staff with quotes about why they love student affairs. 
· Brochures from various Student Affairs offices will be available to hand-out to students.

· Free items will also be given away that are donated by various Student Affairs offices (stress balls, pens, lanyards, pedometers, etc) to entice students to stop by the table. 

·  A sign-up sheet will be available for students to sign if they are interested in a panel discussion with Student Affairs Professionals. If enough interest is generated from the Information Table, we will plan a panel or round table discussion the week of October 20th and schedule the discussion the last week of October. If there is very little or no interest then we will not hold this event. We can also use this sign-up sheet to contact students who want more information about student affairs as a career.  

· “Ask Me About My Job” buttons will be provided to all Student Affairs staff to wear during the month of October to encourage students to ask questions about the profession. Buttons will be handed out at the next Student Affairs Staff meeting, October 1st. 

· Some Student Affairs staff will be asked to speak at various Leadership classes about our profession. Jason Stegmaier will contact the speakers and provide the information regarding class times and locations. 
· The University Leader agreed to interview Student Affairs Professionals during the month of October. One staff member per week will be interviewed. 

· President Hammond signed the Proclamation declaring October as “Careers in Student Affairs” month. The Proclamation has been sent to Brad Stramel who will read it at the SGA meeting on October 1, 2009. 
